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In accordance with the United States Constitution, the school administration does not endorse nor 

discriminate amongst the groups wishing to use the facilities of the school and encourages parents to assist 
their children in making choices appropriate for them. 

 

The Good News Club is not an activity of the school or the School District. 

Sponsored by Child Evangelism Fellowship of Indiana, Inc, NWI chapter 

Chris Corwin, CEF Chapter Director (219) 241-0990 

Laurie Guess, Good News Club team leader (219) 477-8727 
 

Good News Club is a weekly Bible club for kids of all 

backgrounds where the Bible is plainly taught in stories 

and songs.  It is a fun-filled time with games and snacks 

as well! 

Children will learn: 

• God’s love for each individual 

• How to value others in kindness 

• Bible stories and memory verses 

• Positive character traits 

• Moral values 

Who teaches the club?  Specially trained volunteers 

who are concerned for the well-being of your child.  All 

club workers are screened as required by Child 

Evangelism Fellowship Child Protection Policy to ensure 

your child’s safety. 

Who can attend?  All boys and girls, K-5th grade, 

regardless of religious background.  Parents are 

welcome to attend with their child. 

 

Club Location: Porter Lakes Elementary 

 Dates: Mondays after school until 4:45 pm 

2024: Oct 7, 14, 21, 28, Nov 4, 11, 18, 25, and      

Dec 2, 9, and 

2025: Jan 13, 27, Feb 3, 10, 24, Mar 3, 10, 17, 31     

and Apr 7, 14.             

 

Cost:  Free! 

Register Online 
Cefnwi.org/Good-News-Club-Registration 

Or scan QR code, then select Porter Lakes Elementary 
Parents should send a note to the school office each day their child 

will be attending Good News Club. 


